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LUNCH FOR NEW PARTICIPANTS 
 
 
 
 
 
ICANN welcomes new participants to Argentina and hopes that you will find our meeting of 
great interest.  
 
The ICANN Board and staff would like you to join us for a light lunch on Sunday, 3 April from 
12.30pm – 1.30pm at the Sheraton Mar del Plata Hotel.  The registration desk will provide 
information on the lunch location.    
 
This is an opportunity to meet our team and we encourage your participation in the ICANN 
meetings and welcome your suggestions and comments.     
 
I do hope you will be able to join us.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Twomey 
President & CEO 
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